
 
From: Annette Smith <vce@vermontel.net>  
Sent: Thursday, February 20, 2020 3:44 PM 
To: Faith Brown <FBrown@leg.state.vt.us> 
Subject: [External] please provide to Sen. Sirotkin 
 
[External] 
 
 
This is a PUC order issued today for a canister (small cell) antenna in Burlington. It went through 
De minimus and there was no notification to adjoiners or neighbors, just the “host landowner”, 
DPS, and the legislative body of the host municipality. 
 


